
Pelham Senior Center Expansion 
Invitation to Bid 

 
The Board of Selectmen has chosen to reject all bids for the Senior Center expansion project opened 
Friday June 25, 2010. 
 
A new set of plans have been drawn, reducing the scope of the expansion and will be available at the 
Pelham Selectmen’s Office, beginning Thursday, September 2, 2010 for a cost of $21.00 per set.   
 
A MANDITORY pre-bid meeting will be held at the Senior Center, 8 Nashua Road, at 9:00 AM on 
Thursday, September 9, 2010.  Bids will only be accepted by those attending the pre-bid meeting. 
 
All sealed bids are due at the Selectmen’s Office, 6 Village Green, Pelham, NH  03076 by 2:30 PM, 
Thursday, September 16, 2010 followed by the opening of bids at 2:45 PM.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Thomas Gaydos, Administrator at (603) 508-
3074.  Please reserve all technical questions for the mandatory pre-bid meeting so answers can be shared 
with all bidders.   
 

Posted 9/1/10 


